
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hon. Joanne Cunningham, Chairwoman 
Albany County Legislature 
112 State Street, Room 710 
Albany, New York 12207 
 
March 24, 2025 
 
Dear Chairwoman Cunningham: 
 
I am requesting permission to enter into a contract with the New York State Office for the Prevention of 
Domestic Violence (OPDV) and accept grant funding in the amount of $138,428. This is an extension of 
the existing Enough is Enough grant contract, covering May 1, 2025 – April 30, 2026. This grant supports 
the commitment to work together to provide trauma-informed services to student and employee 
victims of sexual assault, domestic violence, dating violence, and stalking and to improve the overall 
response to interpersonal violence at colleges and universities in Albany County. In addition to providing 
direct services, the grant also supports the implementation of outreach activities and prevention 
education. The parties share the goal of preventing sexual assault on campus and in the community and 
responding appropriately to students and employees who have been victimized.    
 
If any further information is required or if you have any questions regarding this request, please contact 
me. I appreciate your consideration in this matter. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Amanda Wingle 
 
Amanda Wingle 
Director 
 

DANIEL P.MCCOY 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE  

 
MICHAEL P.  MCLAUGHLIN JR  

DEPUTY  COUNTY  EXECUTIVE 

COUNTY of ALBANY   
CRIME VICTIM and SEXUAL VIOLENCE CENTER    

 112 State Street, Room 1010               
 Albany, New York 12207-2077                               

Office: (518) 447-7100  Fax: (518) 447-7102 
24-Hour Sexual Assault Hotline: (518) 447-7716 

cvsvc@albanycountyny.gov       
www.albanycounty.com/cvsvc 

e-mail:  cvsvc@albanycounty.com 

AMANDA WINGLE 
DIRECTOR  

 
KENDRA WALL 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR 

 
 



   

Cc: Dennis A. Feeney, Majority Leader  
Frank A. Mauriello, Minority Leader 
Rebekah Kennedy, Esq. Majority Counsel 
James Curran, Esq. Minority Counsel 

 


